May 31, 2017
Petition for parking restrictions to be modified on Dunkirk St NE

We, residents of Northwest Shores, are asking the City of Blaine to modify the parking restrictions on
Dunkirk St NE in the following way:

Remove No Parking Signs from 12067 Dunkirk St NE to 1215 Court NE
Remove No Parking Signs from opposite corner of 121 Court NE to 122" Ct NE

Remove No Parking Signs from 12166 Dunkirk St NE to the south intersection of Dunkirk St NE and Lakes
Parkway NE

Modify Parking restriction to No Parking from the intersection of Lakes Parkway NE and Dunkirk to end
at end of resident driveway at 12055 Dunkirk St NE

Please see attached drawing to clarify modifications.

Thank you
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